
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1891/2024-25              19.02.2025 

 

CIRCULAR  
Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that the Sharjah Education Academy, in cooperation with the Sharjah Private 

Education Authority (SPEA) and the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching, is 

organizing the fourth edition of the Sharjah International Summit on Improvement in Education 

on February 22-24, 2025, at the Academy’s headquarters. 

 

SPEA is pleased to invite students, parents, and educators to participate in the "Co-Designing the 

School of 2071" session on Saturday, February 22, 2025. This interactive session aims to reimagine 

the future of education from the perspectives of Generation Z and Generation Alpha. 

This session will provide a platform for students to engage in designing learning environments, 

teaching methods, and technologies that will shape the future of education in the next fifty years. 

 

Session Topics: 

 

  *   The role of technology in future schools. 

  *   Sustainable and innovative learning environments. 

  *   Creative teaching methods that enhance critical thinking and adaptability. 

  *   The student experience in 2071 – how will classrooms, assessments, and school life look? 

 

Date and Location: 

 

  *   Pre-Summit Day – Saturday, February 22, 2025 

  *   Time: 9:00 - 10:30 AM and 11:00 - 12:30 PM 

  *   Venue: Sharjah Education Academy 

 

Interested parents and students are encouraged to register and participate in the session,  

with a special emphasis on student participation, as their voices will be crucial in shaping the 

insights gathered from this session. 

 

Note: Seats are limited to 150 participants. Registration to attend the sessions is available 

through the link below. 

 

https://summit.sea.ac.ae/RDY4Qv?rt=i6fcKy_GVEO-_zDu-BAPIQ 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
With regards, 

 
Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 
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